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RFP Issue Date:  June 9, 2016 

 

Inquiry End Date:  June 23, 2016 

   

Proposals from Drug Testing Contractors to be received no later than: 

5:00 P.M. (Eastern), June 29, 2016 

 

 

 

ATTENTION OF RESPONDENTS IS DIRECTED TO: 

 

ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS RECEIVED THROUGH 1:00PM ON JUNE 17, 2016 
-AND- 

MODIFICATION TO PART II – SCOPE OF SERVICES 
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Page 2 of 2 
 

ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS RECEIVED THROUGH 1:00PM ON JUNE 17, 2016 
 

 

Q#11 One of your pricing categories is:  Alcohol screening with drug panel.  My 

understanding of this is a urine drug screen which also tests for alcohol.  Is this what 

you are referring to?   
 

A#11 No.  The Commission is seeking pricing to determine any cost savings from performing 

both an alcohol test done via breathalyzer and a drug screen via urine sample on the same 

visit. 

 

 

Q#12 On page 4 of the RFP it states that the Mobile Unit(s) will be operated by male and 

female professional collectors.  Are you requiring 2 collectors at all times for the 

mobile unit? 

 

A#12 Upon further consideration, only one collector of any gender is required.  Through this 

Addendum No. 2, the Commission modifies the second to last paragraph of Part II to delete 

the reference to male and female collectors and accordingly read as follows: 

 

“The mobile unit(s) utilized must be operational on a 24 hour a day basis, continually 

appear clean and in a medical-like condition operated by male and female professional 

collector(s).  The Selected Contractor shall be required to verbally confirm negative results 

within twenty-four (24) hours of administering the test and to follow-up with written 

verification to the Commission’s Human Resources Department.  Positive test results shall 

be communicated to the appropriate Commission personnel and to the subject employee 

immediately following the confirmation of the positive result.” 

 


